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The switch to dual stream recycling occurred December 1.  During the month of February, 

loads of fibre materials were again regularly shipped to Scotia for processing.  

 

The 2019-2020 Town of Amherst Collection Schedule has been sent out to residents. 

Staff have started tracking rejections and have noted that 42% of rejections are due to 

residents placing out wrong materials, 34% of materials are not being sorted correctly, and 

24% are miscellaneous.  In the months of January and February there were a total of 938 

rejections. 

 

Staff participated in the first Bordertown Home, Garden & Recreation Show held on March 

15-17, and will once again be participating in the Highland Fling in May. 

 

 

 

 

 


